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Mr. President,
Hungary warmly welcomes the distinguished delegation of Bosnia and Herzegovina and thanks for the presentation of the well-structured national report. We commend the government for the adoption of a Methodology for the development of the UPR and its efforts to ensure proper data collection to improve reporting on human rights issues, but share the ombudsman’s concerns about the lack of effective measures and adequate resources for the proper implementation of a number of previous UPR recommendations. We recommend that Bosnia and Herzegovina act on its previous commitment and establish a national preventative mechanism as defined under OPCAT and ensure the allocation of adequate resources for its functioning.
Hungary welcomes the progress made in ensuring social inclusion of Roma through various action plans on education, employment, housing and healthcare, as well as measures to address women’s rights and gender equality. We recommend that Bosnia and Herzegovina step up its efforts to address the prevalence of violence against women by adopting a strategy for the implementation of the Council of Europe’s convention on preventing and combating violence against women and domestic violence.

Finally, we note with preoccupation that, notwithstanding the adoption of a revised strategy for the implementation of Annex 7 of the Dayton Agreement, many IDPs and returnees in the country remain in a vulnerable situation. We recommend that Bosnia and Herzegovina ensure that IDPs and returnees can fully enjoy their rights relating to social protection, health care, education, housing, employment and physical security.

Thank you, Mr. President!

